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Welcome to SIR Branch 116,  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are happy to have you as our guest today and hope that you will decide to become a SIR member.  
SIR is a nonprofit organization whose only goal is to increase the enjoyment of our retirement years and to make friends that last for life.  Our members create activity groups simply to have fun.  We offer many physical and intellectual activities that meet regularly, and you are welcome and encouraged to join whichever ones you choose.
Our monthly luncheon is held at Boundary Oak on the third Monday of the month, and is the opportunity to socialize, investigate our ongoing activities and develop common interests with members.  As part of the Luncheon meeting, we arrange for a speaker of interest to address the membership. 
Branch 116 currently has over 16 activity groups that may be of interest to you.  Golf is the largest group and we play weekly on many different courses and have various types of competitions to pique your interest.   Other activity groups include Bridge, Fishing, Computers, Financial Investments, and Wine Appreciation.  Several activity groups include spouse/partner participation such as our Dine-O-SIRs, Walking, Touring, and Travel.   So join what you like – there is something for everyone.  Review our SIR website for information on the various activities at branch116.org
Most guests have a member who invited them to the luncheon and he will act as your Sponsor.  If you don’t have a sponsor, don’t worry – we’ll assign a member to welcome you.  Your Sponsor will introduce you to other members and help you join activity groups in which you are interested.  
Congratulations!  By attending our luncheon, you have taken the first step towards becoming a new member of SIR Branch 116.  You are encouraged to participate in activities as a guest prior to becoming a member.  Just ask your Sponsor for details.  Please fill out and submit the enclosed application form or an on-line application.  Our Membership Chair will soon be in contact with you to arrange for your induction and introduction.  
Thanks for attending,

Jerry Hicks

Jerry Hicks, Big Sir 
jerryhicks@astound.net 
An IRS 501c4 Non-Profit Public Benefit Corporation, #94-6117562
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